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Friday 22nd June 2018 

Dear Parents / Carers of Year 6 pupils, 

Leavers / Transition Events 

As we near the end of your child’s time at Heene I wanted to draw your attention to the events already 

highlighted in the recent newsletter with a bit more detail. 

KS2 Sports Day – Monday 2nd July, 1.00pm 
Please join us as we support the children participating in our annual sports afternoon 
 

Diocese Primary School Leavers’ Celebration @ Lancing College Chapel – Tuesday 3rd July, 10.30am 

We will be joining 8 other schools at Lancing College Chapel to participate in one of many Diocese Leavers’ 

Celebrations for all church schools. The children will be transported by coach with school staff.   

 

Parents are invited to attend this lovely service. On arrival at the Chapel you will be directed to parking and 

then to a specific parents and relatives seating area once inside.  After the service you will be able to see 

your child outside before we return to school.   

 

Two of our House Captains will be banner bearers, our Head Boy / Head Girl will be reading prayers and I am 

also reading a prayer.  The children have been practising a number of songs / hymns in readiness for this 

event.   

 

Children will need to be dressed in their smartest school uniform, with shirts and ties where possible.  

Unfortunately, NO HOODIES allowed on this occasion! 

 

Transfer Day – Wednesday 4th July, all day 

We wish our Year 6 children well on their full day visit to their secondary schools.  Please follow the 

instructions given to you by the school.  We have not been informed of all their different arrangements.  

 

Production of ‘The Tempest’ – Thursday 12th July, 1.15pm and 6.15pm 

Please fill out Slip A below regarding seating requests for the two performances of ‘The Tempest’.  The 

children are busy learning lines and rehearsing for their final production which we are all looking forward to.  
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The children will perform to the rest of the school as their dress rehearsal, so any siblings will have seen the 

performance earlier in the week. 

 

In the first instance there will be a limit of 4 seats per family (over the 2 performances) with any spares 

available on the day of the performance.  With all Year 6 children involved we have to impose the seat limit 

for health and safety reasons.  

Costume letters will be sent out from Year 6 teachers next week! 

Transition Work with Clive – Friday 13th July 
Clive, St Matthew’s Church Youth Worker is leading a day of workshop type activities with the children 
focused on ‘Moving On’.  This work complements the children’s RE / PSHE work. 
 
PSHE – Real Love Rocks: Healthy Relationships and Keeping Safe 

The children will be undertaking a Barnardo’s unit of work during the last week of term.  This focuses on age 

appropriate work around healthy relationships, grooming and keeping safe (out and about and online). 

 
Leavers’ Event – Monday 16th July, 6.00pm – 7.30pm 

We are holding a Year 6 Disco / Barbecue as a leavers’ event.  There will be no charge to the children for this 

but please fill out Slip B below regarding any dietary requirements.   We are planning on serving them either 

beefburger or hotdog, squash and ice cream. 

 

End of Term Service @ St Matthew’s – Friday 20th July, 9.30am  

Year 6 will obviously be leading our final end of year service at St Matthews.  To allow them time and space 

the EYFS / KS1 service is being held on the Thursday afternoon.  

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

 

 

Mrs Jo MacGovern  

Headteacher 
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REPLY SLIP A – YEAR 6: THE TEMPEST – SEATING REQUIREMENTS 

Please return to the school office by Monday 9th July 

 
I wish to come to a performance of ‘The Tempest’ and  
 
I require _____ seat(s) for Thursday 12th July @ 1.15pm 
 
I require _____ seat(s) for Thursday 12th July @ 6.15pm 
 
Child’s Name: _________________________________________________Child’s Class: ________________ 
 
Signature of parent / carer: _________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

REPLY SLIP B – YEAR 6: LEAVERS’ EVENT – DIETARY REQUIREMENTS 

Please return to the school office by Monday 9th July 

 

My child would like: 
 
Beefburger in a bun     Hotdog in a bun   
 
My child has no dietary requirements 
 
My child has dietary requirements (please specify below): 
 
Vegetarian 
 
Vegan  
 
 
Other ___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Child’s Name: _________________________________________________Child’s Class: ________________ 
 
Signature of parent / carer: _________________________________________________________________ 
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